
3/1012010 4:11 PM 
Office of Commission Clerk Official Filing 

Ruth Nettles l o o i t 3  -7" 
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
cc: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Holly: 

Filings@psc.state.fl.us 
Wednesday, March I O ,  2010 407 PM 
'holly.james@frontiercorp.com' 
Marguerite McLean; Dorothy Menasco 
F W  Out of Office: PSC electronic filing 

This message was delivered to  the electronic filings in-box. This message will be placed in correspondence 
without further action. 

A link to  the Commission's e-filing requirements is  included for your convenience: 
http://www.psc.state.fl.us/dockets/e-filings/ 

Please call our office if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Ruth Nettles 
Commission Deputy Clerk I I  
Office of Commission Clerk 
850-413-6770 

-----Original Message----- 
From: James, Holly [mailto:holly.james@frontiercorp.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 10,2010 2:26 PM 
To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 
Subject: Out of Office: PSC electronic filing 

Please note that I will be out of the office for an indefinite period of time. 

If you have an urgent matter pertaining to  law enforcement requests (subpoenas, summons, etc), please 
contact Mary Jo Evans in the Security Dept a t  585-777-5079. 

If you need help with any other legal matter, contact Gregg Saye a t  585-777-7270 or Barry Wisset at  
585-777-2196. 

Thanks, Holly James 

1 


